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November 24,2010

Dear Potential Funder,

Second Harvest Food Bank of Northwest North Carolina is one of the largest hunger
relief organizations in North Carolina. We are a Certified Affiliate of Feeding America
and work with a network of nearly 400 partner agencies across 18 counties to fight
hunger across our region. Last year, we distributed over 13 million pounds of food to
our neighbors in need.

Whole Man Ministries, one of the partner agencies in our network, has been a partner
agency of Second Harvest Food Bank of Northwest North Carolina since June 2007.
Since that time, they have obtained nearly 53,000 pounds of food from our warehouse,
saving approximately $75,000 over wholesale prices. All of the food acquired by Whole
Man Ministries from Second Harvest Food Bank is used through their well-organized
and efficient emergency food pantry located in an area of high poverty in Winston-
Salem and Forsyth County. With the food from the Food Bank, as well as food
collected on their own, Whole Man Ministries has been able to provide emergency food
assistance to nearly 7,000 impoverished families in our area since opening their doors in
2007.

Second Harvest Food Bank believes that hunger is a solvable problem. We just need
more people and agencies, like Whole Man Ministries, to be part of the solution. Should
you have any questions, please contact me by email nmccormick@secondharvest.org or
by phone at the number listed below.

Sincerely,

Nikki McCormick
Director of Agency Relations
Second Harvest Food Bank of Northwest NC
336-784-5770 x 206
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